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         20th October 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
RE: Spanish support sessions 
  
I am writing to you with regard to your son’s current performance in Spanish. Unfortunately, his result 
in IAR 1 was rather low, given that he only scored a Level 3/4 overall. Looking ahead, it is clear that 
he does need to focus on improving his Spanish and we think that he would benefit from some help 
to do this. 
 
As the Spanish Department has been doing since September, we will continue offering support 
sessions in L4 every Wednesday from 1.15 to 1.45 pm, for which your son’s attendance would be 
advisable. This is not a sanction, but instead it is our attempt to help him close any gaps in his 
knowledge by providing them with an extra opportunity to practise and to ask questions.  
 
If your son is unable to attend any of these sessions, please be aware that he needs to advise me of 
that in advance, giving a valid reason, as it is very important for him to attend.  
 
Naturally, it is very important for your son to also keep engaging in regular and thorough revision at 
home, in order to help him to improve his grades and to achieve a satisfying result in his GCSE 
examination next summer. There is still some time to turn things around, but time will be running out 
fast.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me, should you have any further questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr M Tatay 
Leader of Spanish 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


